
Hello - I am writing to voice my opposition to the latest request for a rate hike for 
Litchfield NH. This rate hike request is especially frustrating because our water quality is 
often so poor. We have all been dealing with brown water at times for years now. It was so 
bad this summer, that the sediment actually clogged our meter and Pennichuck had to 
come fix it so that we could have water to our house.  
Litchfield's rates will be $9.42 per unit of water. Hudson pays $3.30, Merrimack is $2.32, 
and Manchester is $1.64. We pay between 2.9 times and 5.7 times more than our 
neighbors. Why?  
I am asking you to please reject this request for a rate hike.  
Thank you, 
Meg LeonGuerrero (32 Page Rd Litchfield NH) 
 


